
Submitter: Lisa Beaty 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

Public spaces are maintained as open, public spaces for a reason.  It's not as though 

no one owns them:  in fact we ALL own them.  Unless the majority of tax paying 

citizens choose to allow our public spaces to be treated in the same way they are 

currently being used (illegally) by the houseless population, this should never be 

considered acceptable by the legislature.  


